Treasurer’s Report
October 2013

We have had a busy month! Our fall membership social was very well attended at Laura Babka’s
beautiful home. Lisa Chill and her committee are to be commended!

Have you decorated your pumpkin yet? Linda Whelan asked us to do that for our October bunko, and
although | didn’t win a prize, we had lots of compliments and lots of fun. We had 9 really cute creations!

We also collected $40 for the coat drive. Has your activity group collected money yet for this very
worthy cause? We are very blessed, so let’s take advantage of this opportunity to give back—right here
in Plano.

Membership is looking great! We are a larger group than last year, so we have a little more money with

which to work. Our budget is “looking good!”

Year-to-date totals:

Beginning balance $3874.35
Receipts $8645.00
Disbursements $3455.02
Ending balance $9064.33

Respectfully submitted,
Patty Boyer Moore



